
 

 

 
 

 

Sunday, Nov. 3  9:00am  Worship with Communion 

    10:15am  Fellowship, BOLT 

Tuesday, Nov. 5  9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

Wednesday, Nov. 6  9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    9:00am  Coffee with Pastor Julie 

    10:00am  Clean Slate group meets here 

                6:00pm-pizza, 6:30pm-class   BAM/Confirmation at Gethsemane 

Saturday, Nov. 9  12:30-1:00pm  Free food pantry truck in lot 

Sunday, Nov. 10  9:00am  Worship  

    10:15am        Fellowship, BOLT 

 Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
 

  10/27/24 - Attendance:  46   Online:  7 
 
 

             September Financial Report 
 

       Account Balances as of 9/30/2024 
General Fund:  $   1,707.45 
Youth Org:  $   4,310.56 
Memorial Fund: $ 12,324.05 
WELCA:  $   3,835.98 
               
               September numbers 
Income:                             $11,560.00 
Expenses                           $11,417.05 
Income Less Exp:             $     142.95  
   
           Year-to-date Numbers 
Income:       $128,934.83 
Expenses:       $127,057.12 
Income Less Expenses:  $     1,877.71 

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall or 

online at:  trinityhammond.org 

        **************** 

Sunday,  November 3  (All Saints) 

Greeter:  Julie Boumeester 

Ushers:  Barb Schrank, Lois Koosmann 

Acolyte:   Colin Langman 

Lector (Reader):  Mandie Langman 

Slide show:    Emmalyn Kost 

Communion:   Nusbaum family 

Sound/Video:     Ron Pratt  

 

Sunday,  November 10 

Greeter:     Kathy Jensen 

Ushers: Jim & Karen Riley, Becky Fowler  

Acolyte:    Maeve Ramberg 

Lector (Reader):   Kathy Jensen 

Slide show:          Lane Gillis 

Sound/Video:       Ron Pratt 

   November 3, 2024 

   Contact us:  Office 715-796-2788,   Pastor Julie Brenden:  715-553-3858 
   trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com    Info:  www.trinityhammond.org 

Giving to Trinity made easy!  Scan this QR code  
and you will be taken to Trinity’s “Give” page.  
Scroll down for the yellow “donate” button.  Thank you!    

WELCA 

                                   All Saints Sunday 

All Saints’s Day celebration has a long history in the worship life of the Christian 

Church. It began as a time to commemorate the martyrs and heroic figures who had 

died while defending the faith. Those whose lives were examples of nonviolent witness 

were considered especially holy. It has since become a day when we honor and  

remember those who, in death, have joined the Church Triumphant, as well as the  

faithful saints of the present who serve Jesus Christ. The whole company of saints  

includes those of the past, the present, and the future. 

Martin Luther taught that all Christians are simultaneously sinner and saint, simul  

justus et peccator, that is, a sinner because of our rebellious nature, but a saint because 

of salvation in Jesus.  Seeing through a Lutheran lens, we celebrate not only those who 

lived exemplary lives, but all who have been baptized into Christ’s death.  

Today, by reading their names, tolling a bell and lighting a candle for each, we 

remember those of our congregation who have died during the past year. We remember 

Kathy Gustafson and Oliver Case. Afterward, there will be an opportunity for anyone in 

the congregation to come forward to light a candle in memory of someone dear to them. 

        

      

 

 

               



 

Quilts 

The handmade quilts will be put on the chairs on November 4th. They are for sale at 

$35 each. The money from the sale of quilts will go to paying down the mortgage.  

They will be on sale till November 24th.  When you pay for the quilt, you may take it 

home with you.  Make checks out to Trinity Quilts; in memo area put “pay down 

mortgage”. If you have any questions talk to Bev J., June L, Jean P., Becky F.    

Thank you.   

Christmas Program 

This year's program will be December 15, at 9:00 AM.  All children in BOLT, BAM, and 

Confirmation are encouraged to participate. We have a mix of speaking and non-speaking 

roles. If interested in being part of this year's program, please complete the registration 

form by scanning this QR code.    Please see Mandie Langman, Mindy Ramberg, or 

Jess Millar with questions.    

Norwegian Meatball Dinner This Thursday 

Zion Lutheran Church in Woodville invites the community to their 17th annual  

Norwegian meatball Dinner on Thursday, Nov. 7th.  The free-will dinner and lefse can 

be eaten in or carried out between 3:00 and 7:00pm at the church, located on 221 

North Lockwood St.  See the poster in the narthex for details. 

Coffee with Pastor Julie  

at Caribou in Baldwin 

Wednesday, Nov. 6th at 9:00am.   

Everyone is welcome! 

Prayer Requests:  Prayers for the homebound and those in Care Centers:  
                                    Beth Monson, Judy Newton, Dorothy Hage, Delores Heinbuch, 
                                    and Lenore Moll.   
         Prayers for Jacki Peterson 
    
Prayer Point:   For Election Day “The right hand of God is planting in our land, plant-
ing seeds of freedom, hope, and love” says the lyric of hymn ELW #889. The hymn  
lyrics can be used for prayer. Ask the Spirit to help us exercise concern for our neighbor, 
the well-being of communities, and racial, gender and economic justice as we discern 
whom to elect as our leaders and public servants. 

Spiritual Practice:  Use the following daily affirmation this week. “I am worthy of  
protection and care. I am loved, forgiven, and made holy by the grace of God in Jesus 
Christ. God is with me, and knows my thoughts, even when I don’t know how to  
articulate them.” 

 Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

Free Food Truck this Saturday  

Nov. 9th, from 12:30-1:00 pm            

in our parking lot.  All are welcome!            

Contact Info Updates 

We want to make sure that the contact information in the church directory is correct, 

so that people can be invited to events, serving team lists can be updated for the new 

calendar year, etc.  If you have changed a phone number, email, or mailing address 

since the October 2023 directory, please let us know by emailing the office: 

trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com or leaving a note.  Thank you. 

https://forms.gle/UHVFEibcJU63diy16
https://forms.gle/UHVFEibcJU63diy16

